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Marshall County Clerk and

Marshall County Board Members:

September 21, 2021

I am hereby notifying you that I am submitting my resignation as a Trustee of
the Washburn Fire Protection District, effective December 1, 2021. I have
served as a Trustee since 2004 and feel it is time for me to step aside. There
will be a recommendation for my replacement submitted for your
consideration by another trustee of the WFPD.

Sincerely,

o Fhow,—

Dennis Pfanz
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Marshall County Board F \ L E D

Marshall County Courthouse

- VW Az
122 North Prairie Street ‘ M ARSH ALL%TY CLERK/RECORDER
P.O. Box 328

Lacon, I1 61540

Dear Sirs:

The Washburn Fire Protection District, Washburn, lilinois has been informed by our
longstanding Trustee and President, Dennis Pfanz that he will step down as a trustee
effective December lst. In his place we would like to nominate Ladd Harms of 206 W
State Street, Washburn, 1L 61570 effective December 1stt, 2021.

Please contact me if you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Dnifoflliry scc.

Michael Storms, Secretary
Washburn Fire Protection District
Phone: 309 248 7112, or mstorms@hughes.net
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Gene Weiss, Treasurer

Washburn Fire Protection District

Doy s, floan?
Dennis Pfanz, President

Washburn Fire Protection District



